
From: Mike Davis <hhidavis@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/11/2014 6:56:12 PM
Subject: The First Tee Reception Invitation

Attachments: 20044 Invite2.pdf

Katherine,
Here is the invitation that you requested. Please let the Governor know that she does not have to stay the whole time but what time she 
can give us we would be eternally grateful. This is a much needed project for the Lowcountry area and has been enthusiastically 
received by the community. We will have over 150 people at the event including several PGA pros. The reception will be both a thank 
you to the early supporters as well as naming the facility after the late Joe Fraser. Mrs. Jean Fraser will be in attendance as well as a 
large contingency of Joe's friends to help lend support to this worthy cause.

Sincerely,

Mike Davis
Director
The First Tee of the Lowcountry
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